
 

 

Monday 3rd October 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
I hope that you are all well and have had a lovely weekend. Please find below information 
about key events in school this week. 
 
Parent Questionnaires: 
Thank you to all the parents who have returned the questionnaire. We really do value your 
feedback as this allows us to continue to improve and move forward with your support. I will 
share your feedback with the staff and Governors and will address any actions that have been 
raised. Thank you for your continued support.  
Raffle: Zobia Akhtar’s family was drawn for the raffle and will receive a £10 voucher to spend 
at Tesco. 
 
High School Applications: 
I am sure that the children and their families have been very busy visiting different High Schools 
ready for their children to attend in Year 7. Can I please remind all parents that the application 
deadline for High School is Monday 31st October 2016. Should you require any support with 
your application, please come and speak to either myself, Mr Couper-Barton or Mrs Meredith. 
 
CHAI Macmillan Coffee Morning: 
Our staff supported Macmillan Cancer Support Charity on Friday by hosting a Coffee Morning. 
We would like to invite our mums and friends to bake or bring a cake to their CHAI morning this 
Wednesday to raise further funds for this worthy charity.  
 
Head Teacher’s Award: 
The following children received the Head Teacher’s award last week for showing RESILIENCE by 
showing that they are Absorbed in their learning: 
Reception: Mohammed Hassan  Year 1: Adil Khan   Year 2: Arslan Ashraf 
Year 3: Haris Hussain   Year 4: Munal Ovais   Year 5: Aqib Ahmed 
Year 6: Mohammed Isnan 
Congratulations to all the children, you should be very proud of yourselves! 
 
Attendance & Punctuality: 
The class with the best Attendance last week was: Year 2 with 96.8% - Well-done Year 2! 
The classes with the best Punctuality last week were: Reception and Year 1 - Fantastic! 
 
Syria Fund Raiser: 
The children in Year 6 have asked if they can raise money for the refugees in Syria. I have said 
that the children can have a non-uniform day on Friday 7th October by bringing 50p  
to donate to this appeal.  
 
Best wishes, 
Zaira Cook 
 



 


